
 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 1/6/2023 

Responsive Technology Partners Attends Greater Vidalia Chamber 
Annual Legislative Luncheon 

Vidalia GA, January 6, 2023 — The Greater Vidalia Chamber of Toombs-Montgomery counties 
hosted the Legislative Luncheon on Thursday, January 5, 2023 at Lyons First Baptist Church.  
Held by the Chamber’s Public Policy Council, this annual event spotlights Georgia’s Economic 
Development issues and impacts statewide. 

Nearly 240 business leaders and community business members gathered before guest speakers 
State Senator Blake Tillery and State Representative Leesa Hagan to learn what issues will be 
addressed and what to expect from Atlanta on business focus and economic development 
before the legislative members go to session. Interest runs high as Georgia was recently named  
No. 1 state for business for the ninth consecutive year by Area Development magazine. 

In attendance at the event was 280 Society co-sponsor Responsive Technology Partners’ CEO 
Steven McComas and Chief Technology Officer Alex Muzafarov.  Responsive Technology 
Partners, an IT Support provider with offices in Vidalia and Metter Georgia, represents one of 
the leading growth companies in both the state of Georgia and in the southeast. With a total of 
10 offices spanning Georgia, Florida, North Carolina, and Virginia, Responsive was recognized 
by Inc. 5000 for the third consecutive year among the fastest-growing privately owned 
companies in the country, ranking No. 474.  

Tamara Siragusa 
Marketing Manager       
Responsive Technology Partners 
M:  (478) 451-9601 
O:  (478) 387-0175 
tamara.siragusa@responsivetechnologypartners.com 



“From our humble beginnings five years ago in rural Georgia to where we have grown now, we 
are so proud to be part of such a dynamic community of growth and development, and look 
forward to investing in our clients’ success,” says McComas. “Alex was the first addition to the 
RTP family, and from there, the growth became exponential.” 

(L-R:  Alex Muzafarov; Mike Hagan; State House Representative Leesa Hagan; State Senator 
Blake Tillery; Steven McComas, Responsive Technology Partners’ CEO) 

The annual Legislative Luncheon serves as a platform for Legislative members to ensure their 
actions during the upcoming session prolongs Georgia’s ownership of the prized No. 1 
economic development position. “What is good for Atlanta isn’t always good for rural Georgia, 
but what is good for rural Georgia is good for all of Georgia,” stated Representative Hagan.   

Presenting Sponsor of this event was Optim Medical Center Tattnall. For more information, call 
(912) 537-4466 or email info@greatervidaliachamber.com
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